
 

Memorandum 

November 6, 2023 

 

Re: Ford Motor Company Strike  

The UAW and Ford Motor Company reached a tentative agreement.  

All DTS hourly employees on a voluntary layoff are required to return to work 

from layoff on 11/6/23.  

 
WFQ and Resource MFG staffing agencies will communicate with their temporary 
employees regarding mandatory involuntary layoffs and return to work status as 
well.  
 
 
Thank you,  

Sherri Manuel  
HR Manager   
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